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Hello!
It’s been a couple of months since my last blog and  there has been lots of activity at  school over the last half term. 
I’m sure you’ll all agree that by far, the most exciting thing to happen last term was the Ofsted inspection and our “good” result! I am so proud of the school & everyone who’s hard work, determination & resilience has turned it around since the last inspection 2 years ago.! It’s been a real team effort involving the senior leaders, teaching staff, support staff, governors, parent/carers & of course the wonderful children! It’s felt relentless at times & there’s been sleepless nights & some tears shed, but it’s all worth it for a report like this! It’s a privilege to have had a small part to play! 
This term governors have also been into school to do our class visits where we focussed on high aspirations around school & we were all really impressed with the aspirations that both children & staff have for themselves. I was in last week for careers week & it was lovely to hear  so many of the children with exciting plans for their future careers! 
I’m sure at the moment many of you are worried about the current Coronavirus virus outbreak & appreciate the updates that Mrs Parker has been putting on dojo. Please rest assured that the school is following local and national guidance & you will continue to be kept up to date if things change. 
Thank you for all your support!
Eleanor Ward
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